
 
 
 

I SUPPORT [HB 2711]. 

Representative Scharf should be supported in the passage of [HB 2711]. 

 

The "pool" of qualified providers sometimes runs dry. Therefore a serious problem of providing consistent care for 

the child will minimize anxiety and other emotional problems. 

 

The ability to use a previously authorized provider is an excellent "safety valve.." 

 

 

Good job Representative Scharf! 

 

David S. Wall 

Mr. Oregon Concurs...Prior providers work very well.  
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